

May 11, 2022

Heavenly Brickks Charitable Foundation 2644 Capitol Trail Ste 300, Dept 686 Newark, DE 19711

Dear Friends:

Thank you for your life-saving gift

to Be The Match®.

With a season of sunshine and warmer weather upon us, many of us are focused on spending time outside, enjoying moments with our loved ones, and creating funfilled memories. However, not everyone is this fortunate. Patients are just wanting to find a cure and be given a second chance at life. And you are helping to deliver this hope to patients and their families.

Your support grows the Be The Match Registry®, funds research for better treatments, and provides financial relief for patients and families who can't afford the marrow transplant they need.

Thank you for being the hero that you are and creating joy in so many people's lives.

Sincerely,

Joy King

Executive Director, Be The Match Foundation®

Chief Advancement Officer, National Marrow Donor Program® (NMDP)/Be The Match®

emitside, enjoying moments with our loved ones, and creating a . However, not everyone is this fortunate. Patients are just wanting the given a second chance at life. And you are helping to deliver

uging the hero that you are and creating joy in so many people's